REPORTS ON “Oral Health Awareness Drive”

Organized by: Student Club, J.S. University
Date: 12/07/2022
Participants: 74 Students

The Student Club of J.S. University organized an Oral Health Awareness Drive in 2022, with the
participation of 74 students. The initiative aimed to educate students and the local community on
the importance of oral hygiene and best practices for maintaining dental health.

Activities:

e Awareness sessions were held to explain the importance of regular brushing, flossing,
and dental check-ups.

o Demonstrations on proper brushing techniques and oral hygiene practices were
conducted.

o Free dental check-ups were provided for attendees, along with distribution of dental care
kits.

The drive successfully raised awareness about the significance of oral health, helping students
and locals adopt better oral care habits.




